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March 22, 2019

To whom it may concern,
We would like to invite members of your Council and interested parties in your community to attend “The State of Dutch Elm Disease in Saskatchewan”, a town hall forum being held on Tuesday April 16, at 7 p.m. in Memorial Hall in Indian Head.  The goal of this evening is to make communities aware of the value of our urban forest and update them on the important issues affecting our trees.  

Colin Arndt from the Saskatchewan Ministry of Environment, Forest Service Branch, will be speaking about the most recent threats to our urban forests and what municipalities and landowners can do to minimize risk.  We will end the evening on a positive note with a glimpse into new prairie-hardy cultivars that can be planted to diversify our tree stands. 

Please join us for this very important and timely presentation. All communities in this area are facing issues of aging and disease; this presentation will give us tools to develop a proactive approach. Although we do not need an RSVP, it would be helpful to have a sense of who might be attending this public event so we have sufficient seating.  

Yours truly,
Meagan McEwen

Community Development Officer
Town of Indian Head

Ruth Anne Rudack

Communities in Bloom, Indian Head
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